
12th September 2024

20p for a slice of hot

buttered toast at morning

break every tuesday. 

Gluten free available.

All funds go towards

to our school fund

raising. 

 

Toasty Tuesday

Dear Parents and Carers,

We do hope that you will be able to join us for our meet and greet sessions next week.. It is
a great opportunity for you to meet your child’s new class teacher and find out about the
expectations for their new year group. Once you have collected your child, the teacher will
welcome you into the classroom.  
Finally, a letter regarding the government updates to attendance will be sent home via
ParentPay today.  Please do read it carefully so that you understand the changes that are
coming in from this academic year.  

Yours sincerely

Mrs. Judith Bentley
Head teacher 

Your paragraph text

 
Monday 7th October 9:30am in Church 

 - All welcomeIf you are able to donate any tinned

produce  for the New Life Community

Larder,  we would be most grateful.
 Please bring any donations to school

on the morning of 7th October.   

16th September 2024 3.30pm -Meet & Greet
Reception, Year 2 Year 5

17th September 2024 3.30pm - Meet & Greet - Year 3
Year 6 

18th September 2024 3.30pm Meet & Greet - Year 1
Year 4

7th October 2024 - Harvest Festival 9.30am - In
Church

15th -16th October - Parents’ evenings - details to
follow 

17th October 2024 - Year 3 Class worship 9.00am in
school 

18th October 2024 - Non-school uniform day (a
donation of chocolate required) 
18th October  - Last day of term 

Just a reminder to label all

uniform with your child’s name,

in particular, the black PE

hoodies, school jumpers and

coats. Please also check

regularly that names have not

worn off in the wash. 

this will help reunite items to

their owners. Lost property is

located near the school office.

Thank you 

Na
me 



We cheered on Jonathan Broome-Edwards,
who last academic year led some workshops

and assemblies at our school, in the
Paralympics.




